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A copy of correspondence from Mayor, J. Lehman, The Corporation of the City of Barrie dated March 1, 2021
regarding a request to the Premier, MPP’s and Dr. C. Gardner, Medical Officer of Health, to change the
restrictions on small businesses in Barrie and address areas of real concern in terms of the spread of COVID.
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